
 
March 23, 2020 

 
 

OCCK, Inc. Team Members Available to Meet Abilene Area Community Needs 
 
Abilene, Kansas – Because of the newly implemented social distancing and sheltering 
in place recommendations in our communities, OCCK, Inc. is offering regional support 
services to assist with a variety of tasks in the Abilene area, starting on Monday, March 
30, 2020. 
  
During this time of limited social contact, OCCK team members are available for a 
variety of services, including the following: 
  

• Grocery and/or supply shopping 

• Community errands like mail or pharmacy runs 

• Help for those feeling isolated or those just needing to talk – we can connect you 
with licensed professionals 

• Resources for information and referrals to other needed services 

• Coordination with local agencies for community needs 

  
OCCK, Inc. is committed to serving the community during these difficult times.  If you 
need assistance in these areas, please call the Abilene Regional Office at 
785.263.2208. 
  
Service levels will continue to be adjusted as the situation warrants.  Information will be 
submitted to the media, posted on Facebook and the OCCK, Inc. website as needed. 
  
Free fares are available for all public transit services, including CityGo, 81 Connection, 
Paratransit and City of Abilene and will continue indefinitely. 
  
For more information about OCCK, Inc., visit www.occk.com. For more information 
about OCCK Transportation, visit www.salinacitygo.com. Or, contact the OCCK 
Transportation Center at 785-826-1583.  
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